
 

 

 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                  4th November 2018 
 
 

Statement on Phishing Email 
 
i-CABLE Communications Limited and its subsidiary Hong Kong Cable Television Limited 
(“CABLE TV”) would like to alert its customers and the general public to a phishing email 
purported to be sent by CABLE TV. 
 
With promising the recipients a prize, the phishing email intends to collect sensitive personal 
data, such as username, password, phone number, email address, HKID No., etc.  CABLE TV 
declares that it has no connection with the phishing email, and we advise recipients to ignore 
and delete this phishing email immediately.  
 
If you have any question towards the above information or receive any suspicious email 
purporting to be from CABLE TV, please contact our service hotline at 183 2832. 
 

-END- 
 


